
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
23 January 2018 

 

 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 

 
 

Dear Sirs 
 
Clarification – ASX Header Title “Goulamina Drilling Update” 
 
Birimian Limited (ASX: BGS) wishes to advise that the header title of the ASX Announcement concerning 
Goulamina drilling results issued earlier today incorrectly referred to “Corrected Goulamina Drilling 
Update”. 

The results described in the announcement are correct and the header title should have read “Goulamina 
Drilling Update”.  Birimian apologies for any confusion caused by this error. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Greg Walker  
Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Birimian Limited 
 


